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Dear Beaconsfield Primary School Community 

 

Welcome back to Term 4. It is wonderful to be back and we are mindful of 

how quick the year is progressing. This has been compounded by the fact 

that we are in the process of organising Year 6 graduation activities – where 

has the time gone? 

 

On Tuesday 26 October, we will be hosting a Think U Know parent session. 

The program is a partnership between the Australian Federal Police, State 

Police, Microsoft and other organisations, and aimed at addressing topics, 

such as online grooming and exploitation. As a school, we are frequently 

dealing with issues created by students accessing inappropriate material 

or engaging in activities, out of school hours, that place them at risk. I   urge 

all parents to attend, no matter what age their child is, so that as a 

community, we can proactivity address this. The Year 3-6 students will also 

be engaged in sessions with local police throughout the week, which will 

complement and reinforce the messages from the parent session. 

 

Attached to the newsletter Connect Notice is our Class Placement Policy. 

This has been written to provide clarity around the processes undertaken 

when placing students into classes each year. Should you have a request, 

based on the educational needs of your child for 2022, this can be made 

to me, in writing, prior to Friday, 5 November. All requests will be taken 

under consideration alongside the professional judgement of staff. 

 

Have a great weekend. 

Kirsten Dicker 

Principal 
 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

 

October 19 – Year 6 Social 

Dance Lessons commence 

 

October 22 – Room 12 

Assembly 

 

Interschool Numero 

 

P&C Quiz night 

 

October 26 – Interschool 

athletics jumps & throws. 

 

Think U Know – Parent 

presentation at 6.30pm 

 

P&C meeting 8:00pm 

 

October 29 – Interschool 

Athletics track 
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Student Leaders 

Students from Years 2-5 have today heard 

information about the process for 2022 

Student Leaders. Further information will 

be posted to Connect. If parents have any 

questions about this, please speak to Amy 

Borrill or the administration team.  

 
Fremantle Biennale 
Our Year 4 students are currently working 

with the team from the Fremantle Biennale 

to create a site-responsive art installation. 

They have engaged with elders and artists 

to understand the site at the Swan River. 

The culmination will be the decoration of 

the sails of a vessel which will take part in 

the festival. Please see the organiser’s 

unique request below, to be part of the 

festival. 

 

Seeking Skipper for small sail boat!  

Year 4 and 5 students from a number of 

local schools have been working on a 

project for the Fremantle Biennale 

designing sails for a small sail boat (see 

image below). The boat will be sailed as 

part of a performance for the Biennale, 

and we are looking for a competent 

skipper to bring this project to life! The 

skipper will need to rig the boat, perhaps 

will participation / support from students, 

and then sail for approx. 30 to 45 minutes, 

departing from John Tonkin Reserve, East 

Fremantle.  

Dates: Saturday 6 and Saturday 13 

November 

Time: Rigging boat from 8am, Sailing from 

9 - 9:45am 

 

Location: John Tonkin Reserve, East 

Fremantle  

 

Remembrance Day – Defence Force 

Personnel 

Beaconsfield Primary School would like to 

shine a light on our community defence 

force personnel by recognising them on 

Remembrance Day, in Week 5 of this term. 

We hope to collate some information to 

share with the students about 

experiences, commitments and memories 

of serving in the forces. If you are happy to 

share your story, please email Bec Tibbels 

(Rebecca.Tibbels@education.wa.edu.au) 

or express your interest at the front office. 

mailto:Rebecca.Tibbels@education.wa.edu.au
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Room 17 

Room 17 have been busy researching 

habitats in Australia. In partners they 

made a 3D model of their chosen habitat. 

It included living things, non-living things 

and once-living things. A short 

presentation was then prepared and 

delivered to the class explaining what was 

made. Well done Room 17! 

 

 

Room 16 – Travel Safety Role Plays 

At the end of last term, students from 

Room 16 performed their travel safety role 

plays to the Year 1 students in Room 8. 

After a busy term exploring passenger, 

pedestrian, bike, road and train safety the 
students combined their knowledge to 

collaboratively script and perform plays 

that sent a very important message to 

their younger peers. The students did a 

fantastic job, showcasing their 

understanding brilliantly and revealing 

their true star qualities. Well done 

everyone and thank you to Room 8 for 

being such a captive audience. 

 

 

Coding Club at Beaconsfield 

 

Come join Fire Tech Australia in Term 4 for 

an awesome adventure in coding for Years 

1 through to 4.  Students will learn all 

about the world of coding and even 

designing their own games.  The club runs 

every Wednesday from week 2 to week 9, 

3.15pm-4.15pm. 
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